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I am a PERS member, I work for a public utility (EWEB), and I would like to know 

how my PERS retirement savings are being invested. I am concerned that the money 

is supporting companies that are contributing to the climate crisis. My community has 

experienced terrible wildfires and intense heat in recent years, and I hope that the 

Oregon Treasury is not making the problem worse. Please support HB4115. 


